								December 14th, 2022
Hello Dolphin Families,
	Attached you will find our KES Winter Challenge! Starting December 14th-January 13th students can work towards completing the attached Bingo Card and Reading Log for a chance to win fun prizes. 
Here are the rules:
· Log in to Freckle each day and work on both Reading and Math to complete your card. Try your best during each session because we are focusing on accuracy this time! Try to earn 85% or higher on each practice session.

· When you have completed an activity have your parent or guardian initial the box on your Bingo card.

· Keep track of all the books that you read by writing them on your Reading Log. Second through Fifth grade, if you are able, take an AR test on a book, check it off and write down your accuracy. If an AR test is not available, that’s okay, you can still write it down on the log. Read as many books as you can!

· Turn in your log between January 5th-January 13th for a chance to win fun Freckle Prizes! The sooner you turn in your card, the better the prizes are!

· All students who turn in a completed card will have their name put in a drawing for a chance to win a brand-new laptop! We have 3 to give away!

Happy Practicing!

